
 

 

 

  
 

   
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

Memorandum to File 

Subject: Office of Inspector General Report of Investigation 17-03 – Closing Memorandum 

Date: January 12, 2017 

The Farm Credit Administration (FCA) Office of Inspector General (OIG) initiated an investigation on 
October 5, 2016, regarding allegations relating to awards, pay increases, duty station, and time and 
attendance. The OIG completed its investigation on January 12, 2017, issued OIG Report of Investigation 
No. 17-03, and determined the allegations unsubstantiated. By issuance of this Closing Memorandum, 
OIG Investigation No. 17-03 is closed. 

Elizabeth M. Dean
	
Inspector General
	




